
    
     

   
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

   
 

 
  

   
  

     
   
  

   
  

 
    

    
 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

August 1, 2022 
Statement from OMB Director Shalanda Young 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled “Advancing Effective, 
Accountable Policing and Criminal Justice Practices to Enhance Public Trust and 

Public Safety” 

This executive order would direct a series of Government-wide actions to advance 
effective, accountable policing and criminal justice practices to enhance public trust and 
public safety. Implementing this executive order would have no impact on costs and 
revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this executive order include that it 
sets Federal law enforcement as the standard for effective, accountable policing and takes 
meaningful steps to strengthen public trust between law enforcement and the 
communities they serve. Implementing this executive order would have no impact on 
mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, as well as on revenues to the 
Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in fiscal year 2022. The 
agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include all Federal law 
enforcement agencies, the Department of Health and Human Services, and the Office of 
Personnel Management. 
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